
 

CITY OF BILOXI PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 

Notice Of Public Hearings & Public Service Applications 
  2023 Community Development Block Grant 

(CDBG) Action Plan 
 
 

HUD has awarded the City of Biloxi a 2023 CDBG Entitlement Grant allocation of $404,451 
  and anticipates generating estimated program income of $175,784 for 2023 activities,  

based on previous years’ resources. 
 

The City of Biloxi will conduct two public hearings to give Biloxi residents opportunity to: 
• Present oral or written input about City housing, community development and supportive 

         housing needs; and 
• Participate in development and implementation of the 2023 CDBG Action Plan, a  

           component of the Five-Year Consolidated Plan. 
 

Both hearings will be held in the Community Development Auditorium, at 676 Dr. Martin  
Luther King, Jr. Boulevard, at 5:00 p.m., Tuesday, May 23, 2023 and 5:30 p.m.,  
Wednesday, June 21, 2023. 

 
Residents are urged to attend, particularly low, very low, extremely low income and public 

  housing residents, minorities, and those with mobility, visual, and hearing impediments. 
If special accommodations are needed for the hearings, please contact the City’s Federal  
Programs Manager at least 72 hours prior to the hearings at 228-435-6269 or  
spickich@biloxi.ms.us. 
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